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July 1, 2020 

 

 

Greetings Parents, Students and Community Members, 

 

Ensuring the health, safety and wellbeing of our families, students and staff, is a top priority.  In 

order to be proactive in preventing the spread of COVID-19 we plan to implement the following 

safety precautions when we reopen our campus for full time student learning on August 10, 2020.   

 

Implementing a temperature screening protocol 

 Everyone coming into our facility for school business will be screened. 

 Anyone with a temperature over 99 degrees and/or with affirmative answers to the 

COVID-19 symptom questionnaire will not be allowed to enter our facility. 

Provide hand sanitizer in common areas, offices and classrooms 

 Good personal hygiene, including handwashing will be encouraged and signage will 

be posted. 

Enhanced cleaning and sanitizing of all areas 

 All areas will be cleaned and sanitized at the end of each day. 

 Additionally, any space found to have been occupied by a person with COVID-19 

symptoms will be cleaned and sanitized as soon as it is reasonably possible.   

Establishing a “sick-area” clinic space for students and staff 

 Any student who is found to have a temperature greater than 99 degrees and/or other 

COVID-19 symptoms will remain in the school clinic and will be provided with a 

face covering to wear until parental pick up can be arranged. 

 

If you have any questions related to these health and safety policies, please feel free to contact 

Vance Linholm.  If you have a question or concern related to the health of your child or another 

family member, please contact our school clinic aide, Michelle Essayian.  Also, please be aware 

that this policy is subject to change as we move through the next few weeks.  I can assure you that 

we will continue to monitor the virus and implement additional precautions should the need arise. 

 

Stay Healthy, 

 

 
 

Vance R. Linholm 

Principal, Sparrow Academy 
 


